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Inside! 
• NEW: A Full-month September 

calendar (Page 5) 
• See Page 7 for details about  

classes now offered at SVCA 
• More Candidate photos Page 7 

     

GENERAL 
MEETING 

Monday,  
September 19 

7:00pm 
SPEAKER: Bob Harrington 

ABC’s Suncoast Meteorologist 

Pancake Breakfast! 
SATURDAY, September 10 

Eggs, Sausages, 
Fresh Fruit, and 
more—including 
new Oatmeal Bar 

8:00 to 10:00am 
$8 Members   

$10 non-Members 
 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
Monday, SEPTEMBER 12 at 7:00pm    

 

GARDEN CLUB 
Tuesday, SEPTEMBER 20 at 3:00pm 

 

SOUTH VENICE BOOK CLUB 
Monday, SEPTEMBER 19 at 1:00pm 

     

COMMUNITY EMERGENCY 
RESPONSE TEAM 

Thursday, SEPTEMBER 22 at 6:00pm 
(at Venice Gardens CC) 

DON’T FORGET: It’s hurricane season. Be prepared! 

Meet the Candidates Night 
It was a great night, in spite of  . . . well, 

here’s what happened 
The Hall was ready. Board members and other volunteers 
manning the kitchen and SVCA table were ready. All of the 
candidates had arrived early and set up their tables and 
signs and displays—they too were ready. As the clock 

counted down to the 6:00pm start, we heard a few rumbles 
of thunder, perfectly normal for August in Florida. And 
then . . .  
Then it hit. Thunder to shake the building, multiple lightning  strikes all 
around us, rain so heavy we couldn’t see across the street.  This was 

LEFT, Co-chairs Maureen Holland and 
Sandy Tulenko. ABOVE, Paul and Duke  
signing up new  members for the SVCA  

FROM DUKE DOOGUE 
Message from the President 
I can’t believe how quickly the Summer has flown by. We are rapidly 
approaching September and I am expecting the snowbirds to come 
back, as well as the numerous folks who enjoy our warm weather dur-
ing the freezing times up North. 
The Board has been working to ensure that we will be prepared for 
the beginning of the season, and I would like to update you on a num-
ber of simple changes that we have made to benefit all our members.  
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Community Media  is 
the exclusive publisher 

of this newsletter 
  
       

South Venice Beach Wave 
FOR ADVERTISING RATES  941-375-3699 

PO Box 1023, Venice FL 34284 
Clayton@4CommunityMedia.com 

    

The SVCA, the SVBET, Board of Directors, Trustees or its 
assigns will not be held liable for any services provided, 
work performed or offers made by any advertiser ap-
pearing in The Wave. 

South Venice  
Civic Association 

The heart of South Venice 
since 1955 

    

720 Alligator Drive 
South Venice Beach, FL 34293 

Phone: 941-493-0006  
Office hours: 9:00am to 1:00pm 
Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 

     

www.SouthVeniceBeach.org 
info@southvenicebeach.org 

    

BOARD OFFICERS 
Bernard ‘Duke’ Doogue, President 

Dianna Brannan, Treasurer 
     

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 
Paul Gilmartin 

Cherry Giovinazzo 
Sandy Tulenko 
Susan Juranek 

Bobbie Drummond 
     
    

 South Venice Beach WAVE 
Editor: Maureen Holland 

maureenholland@comcast.net 

Every Sunday at the SVCA building 
Fellowship Bible Church 

Services at 10:00    
Bible Study at 11:15  

 

Continued on Page 4 

Dianna Brannan 
dbrannan4501@yahoo.com 
314-602-0297  
Bernard ‘Duke’ Doogue  
bdoogue@comcast.net  
941-220-3407 
Paul Gilmartin 
boardmembergil@gmail.com 
619-368-6749 
Joan ‘Cherry’ Giovinazzo        
kimballroad888@gmail.com 
215-872-2943 

Sandy Tulenko 
stulenko@gmail.com 
973-809-7143 
 
Susan Juranek 
susanjuranek@gmail.com 
941-275-5401 
 
Bobbie Drummond 
digslife@mac.com 
404-217-0870 

HOW TO CONTACT THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

We will be starting our Pancake Breakfast again on 
September 10, and Bobby Drummond has stepped in 
to help with the pancake breakfasts offering one or 
two extra menu items all for the enjoyment of our 
members and their guests. I want to thank Cherry 
and her group of volunteers, who have always done 
an excellent job ensuring the success of our Pancake 
Breakfasts 
Sandy Tulenko and Susan Juranek have been working 

hard to put together a great program of speakers for our Educated 
Consumer series which will start in September again at our first gen-
eral meeting scheduled for Monday, September 19. I believe that Bob 
Harrigan the weatherman, will be our first speaker in September, 
which I’m sure will be a very interesting and entertaining presentation.  
We are always open to your ideas; on any topics or presenters.   Please 
speak to Sandy Tulenko or Susan Juranek and give them your sugges-
tions. 
I want to update you, that after 25 
years of great service, one of our 
air-conditioners in the hall, closest 
to the bathroom finally had to be 
replaced. I want to thank the com-
mittee of Jim Drummond and Bob-
by Drummond, for all their help 
with selecting and purchasing the 
new system.   A new air-conditioning system has been installed and is 
working like a charm, much to the appreciation of the folks taking the 
Jazzercise class, which has been a great success. Classes are now 
offered in the mornings, and in later afternoons and Karen the lady 
who owns Jazzercise, reacted to a request we had made that she con-
sider adding a low impact exercise class, which she has now done, and 
that is also becoming popular. For further details on the classes call 
Susan Harris, our office manager, at 941-493–0006 and she can give 
you further details. 
The SVCA also recently held a successful Meet the Candidates evening, 

President’s Message Continued  

Welcome to our 
newest members! 

Robert McMonagle 
Edward and Karon Foskey 

Karen Romund  
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More . . .  From SANDY TULENKO 

Board Matters 
From PAUL GILMARTIN 
This column in the Wave is to keep you 
informed on what your Board is doing, 
and to provide you with financial re-
ports and a summary of Executive 
board meeting minutes.   
      

SVCA is always looking for volunteers to serve on the vari-
ous committees.  We need your help!! In most cases the 
time commitment is only 2-3 hours per month. We are 
looking for someone that really likes to post stuff on Face-
book, next door, twitter, etc. to help with SCVA event ad-
vertising. Interested in flexing your handyman muscles, we 
always have projects that need support. Also, if there is an 
event (Bingo, cornhole tournament, Tag sale, art show, 
movie night, open microphone, etc.) that you would like to 
host, please contact the Event Committee Chair Bobbie 
Drummond (digslife@mac.com). 

Financial Summary: As of July 31,  2022 
  

Current Assets:      $47,423 
Fixed Assets:      $22,946 
Total Assets:      $70,369 
Total Liabilities:     $   3583 
Total Income/gross Profit:  $38676 
Total Expenses:      $33617 
Net income:       $   5071 

  

Members may obtain a copy of Financials from the office 
during business hours. 
 
Executive Board Meeting Summary: 
The SVCA board met on July 25 for a special session and 
discussed the financials listed above.  Other discussion 
items included:  
      

• All Board members signed the Annual Code of Ethics 
and Meeting Protocol document  

• Discussed duties and responsibilities of SVCA officers 
and chairpersons. Made revisions to committee organ-
ization, standing committees, chairpersons and com-
mittee membership 

• Discussed Budget Committee report for FY2022 budg-
et.  Approved FY2022 budget. Next budget due in De-
cember for fiscal year 2023. 

• Discussed membership goals for this years member-
ship drive.  

• Discussed Buildings and Grounds projects and priori-
ties 

• Discussed event schedule from September 2022 to 
February 2023. 

• Discussed Governance Committee work on By-Laws 
• Discussed various Hall rental issues 
• Discussed meet the candidate night for August 8. 
    

SVCA members can find minutes and agendas at the office 
during business hours.  
 

      

Welcome back to the SVCA. We are look-
ing forward to seeing you all after a two 
month hiatus.   
One of my responsibilities as a Board 
member is to plan presentations for our 
general meetings. My goal this season is to 
bring you speakers who are not only inter-

esting but also educational. Last year we brought you ex-
perts in the fields of water quality, legal issues, emergency 
response, code enforcement and hurricane prepared-
ness.  You also got to hear the snake lady and a Shamrock 
Park naturalist.  Top that off with a visit from our County 
Commissioner and August’s Meet the Candidates Night.  
Right now, I am working on the 2022-23 schedule.  In the 
coming months, you will learn how to decipher home/
flood insurance policies, how the Wildlife Center of Venice 
works with our community and perhaps even more about 
animal behaviors, mainly cats and dogs. Another goal of 
mine is to bring Mote Marine to speak at one of our gen-
eral meetings. I look forward to your suggestions for topics 
and/or presenters. Please feel free to email, call or text me 
with any ideas you may have at Stulenko@gmail.com   or 
call 973-809-7143.  Thanks! 

September speaker—Bob Harrigan 
Our  first general meeting 
this season will feature 
Bob Harrigan, ABC’s Sun-
coast weatherman who 
will speak about weather 
trends from a meteorolo-
gist viewpoint . Harrigan 
has been forecasting 
Suncoast weather for 
more than 30 years. Be-
fore coming to ABC 7, he was with the National Weather 
Service as a weather observer and also served as an in-
structor in weather forecasting and micro-computer clas-
ses at the University of Kansas. 
Bob always makes sure viewers are armed with knowledge 
to help them get through severe weather when it threat-
ens our area. He says “The Suncoast is the lightning capital 
of North America, and it's essential for survival to know 
safety tips that can save lives." Let’s welcome Bob! 
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MASTER
PLUMBERS

Plumbing Septic Gas
• Repipes • Inspections • Water Heaters
• Leak Detections • ATU Maintenance • Boilers
• Water Heaters • Pumpings • Tankless
• Garbage Disposals • Repairs    Water Heaters
• Backflows • Installations • Repairs
• Plumbing Repairs  • Pump Stations • Installations
• Remodels/ New Construction
• Sewer and Water Hookups    

              Fully Licensed and Insured #CFC1427155

$25
Backflow Test

when you
mention this ad

Call Today for a FREE Estimate!!
Northport 429-8200

Venice/Sarasota 497-7900
Bradenton 747-9700

www.masterplumbersandseptic.com

Mention this 
ad and save

10%

Extra “HOT” Summer Savings at:

• Repipes & Repairs
• Tub & Shower Units
• Water Heaters
• Garbage Disposals
• Backflows
• Remodels/New Const.
• Water Hookups
• Well & Plumbing
   Inspections

• Septic Inspections
• ATU Maintenance
• Repairs
• Installations
• Pump Stations
• Sewer Hookups

MASTER
PLUMBERS

North Port 429-8200
Venice/Sarasota 497-7900

Bradenton/Lakewood Ranch 747-9700
www.masterplumbersfl.com

Fully Licensed
& Insured
#CFC1427155
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at which we had sixteen of the Candidates running for 
County and State offices present to answer our questions 
and state their points of view. Unfortunately, the attend-
ance was reduced by a very heavy thunderstorm, with a 
lot of thunder and lightning and very heavy rain. However, 
for those souls who braved the elements, it was a very 
interesting evening being able to talk to our potential 
elected officials.    A special thank you to Maureen Holland 
and Sandy Tulenko for their hard work on this project. 
We are also continuing to clean up the grounds, and will 
soon weed the front of our hall, where the weeds have 
sprung up because of the very warm weather and the 
great rainfall we have had recently. 
We are also in the process of revising and updating all our 
governing documents, and I would like to thank the com-
mittee of Paul Gilmartin, Susan Juranek, Sandy Tulenko, 
Jim Drummond, and Bernard Doogue, as well as other 
board members who have helped with useful suggestions. 
We expect this process to be completed soon and will then 
have our attorney review the documents prior to imple-
menting the new documents. 
I wanted to particularly reach out and thank Pastor and 
Mrs. John Meyer, for all they have done for the South Ven-
ice Civic Association, and for the people of South Venice, 
over the 20+ years of John’s ministry, at the Fellowship 
Bible Church. You will be missed, and we wish you a very 

well earned and fulfilling retirement. I want to welcome 
Pastor and Mrs. Don Roach, as the new Pastor, and we 
wish you continued success in your ministry. 
Thank you again, to our members, for your donations, sup-
port, and suggestions to help us make the SVCA a very en-
joyable venue for our members and for the people of 
South Venice. We look forward to seeing you soon! 
    

Meet the Candidates Continued 
NOT normal. We spotted people in the parking lot waiting 
in their cars because of course it would ease up and then 
they could come in. Right? Uh-uh. Didn’t happen. For a 
solid hour it continued.  
Instead of the expected 200 or so people showing up, far 
fewer made it. We were concerned — were the candidates 
unhappy? Nope!  
Turned out most of them hadn’t previously known each 
other, especially across parties. And so they visited and 
talked and laughed. They had coffee and cookies and 
spent time with those of you who made it.  
Over and over they told us they had a great time, that 
they’re rarely in a non-political environment together, rare 
not to find themselves pitted against each other. They said 
it felt like a hurricane party! They said ‘thank you!’ And 
they all promised to be back if we did it in 2024.  
That’s how good your SVCA is! A near disaster became a 
triumph. Thanks to all who helped. (Plus it was lots of fun!) 

President’s Message Continued  

http://www.masterplumbersandseptic.com
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VOLUNTEERS AT WORK 
The work doesn’t stop—
not even in summer 
NEIGHBORHOOD CLEAN-UPS: Rick Boyle, Winnie Boyle 
and Bill Brennan were out in the heat on July 28 picking up 
trash on the Venetian Waterway. Marla Wilcox joined the 
same crew on August 13 to do Seminole Drive. Thanks all! 
The next Grove Clean-up will be October 15th when hope-
fully it cools down. Meanwhile, Ray Broas and Melissa 
Buehne continue to keep the area groomed. We all pick up 
debris when we see it and it continues to look good. Two 
large piles of debris have been removed by the county. 
C.E.R.T.: We were happy to learn three more volunteers 
from SVCA signed up for the Community Emergency Re-
sponse Team at their July joint meeting at Venice Gardens. 

This is such a worthy and important pro-
gram. Stop in at the next meeting and 
see what we do— Thursday, September 
22 at the Venice Gardens Community 
Center. It might be for you! 

SVCA GROUNDS:   A huge thank you is due to  Bobbi Drum-
mond, Sandy Tulenko, Dianna Brannan, Susan Juranek, 
Gary and Gail Parker. These stalwarts showed up on a hot 
Saturday morning in August to weed, trim and generally 
clean up the grounds in the front of the community build-
ing. AND they installed the restored SVCA on the front of 
the building. It all looks great! Thanks guys! (They’re actu-
ally in these photos—waaaay in the back.)  
 
 
 

Community    
Improvement 

Projects 
    

To join one of our teams or learn more about     
what we do contact:  

     

Marla Wilcox at 303-818-3641 or    
Marlawilcox63@gmail.com 

       

Alligator Drive Clean-Up 
(meet at SVCA parking lot) 

Saturday, September 10 -  8:00am 
Saturday, December 10 -  9:00am 

     

Seminole Drive Clean-Up 
(meet at Quincy and Burke) 

Saturday, November 12 -  9:00am 
     

Venetian Waterway Clean-Up 
(meet by tennis courts at Shamrock Park) 

Saturday, October 8 -  9:00am 
       

    CERT: Community Emergency                    
  Response Team 

Fourth Thursday - 6:00pm 
Joint meeting at  Venice Gardens Community Center on 

Shamrock Blvd.  New volunteers welcome! 
     

Grove/Seminole Cleanup 
(Meet at Quincy near Burke Road) 

Bring yard tools and gloves. Trash bags provided. 
Saturday, October 15—8:00am 

Saturday, November 19—9:00am 
Saturday, December 17—9:00am 
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ART CLASS 
Water Coloring with Carol Merenda  

every Wednesday at SVCA 
Monthly sessions. 
Course starts first 
Wednesday every 

month 12:00 to 
3:00pm • The full 

course is $100 (plus 
supplies)  

New students may 
register at the class or contact Carol at 941-366-

2866 to get started.   

 

Every Monday, Wednesday and Friday at SVCA 
Jazzercise AM—9:00 to 10:00am 
Jazzercise PM—4:30 to 5:00pm 

Group class—incorporates HIT Cardio dance moves with 
strength training for the ultimate 

full-body workout. 
Jazzercise Lo-Impact—

10:15 to 11:00 
Focuses on arm strength, leg 
strength, balance and circula-

tion.  Chair & light arm weights 
will be used.  

For information or to sign up, 
contact Karen  directly at 847-
361-5810 or just come in and 

enjoy the fun.! 

          

PPhhoottooss  ffrroomm  
tthhee  AAuugguusstt    
MMeeeett  tthhee  
CCaannddiiddaatteess  
NNiigghhtt  
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Reader’s Choice Winner for 2021

ContemporaryHearing.com

Blair Post, HAS, BC-HIS, ACA
Board Certi�ed Hearing Instrument Sciences
American Conference of Audioprosthology

A Bit Too Far
 Hearing aid technology has been evolving as quickly as our 
cell phones. Every time a new model is launched by a manufac-
turer I have to determine how this technology can serve you.
 The latest improvement is a geo-tagging program. What this 

program based on your location. By using the gps ability of hear-
ing aids, which has been around for years, and combining it with 

geo-tagging programs.
 I tried it out on a client who is a sales person. He visits differ-
ent locations all with complex and overwhelming sound environ-

a few of his clients. When he visited his clients, his hearing aids 
automatically switched to his preferred program. Great. He didn’t 
have to think about it, he didn’t have to tap a button, he didn’t 
have to open an app and switch a screen. His hearing aids knew 
his preference and gave him his best listening experience.
 So when did it go a bit too far? 
 He was driving with his older daughter and they drove past 
one of his client’s places. His hearing aids switched over to his 
unique preferred program. He described it as, my hearing aids 
kidnapped my listening. That was his experience. He was talking 
to his daughter in the car, his hearing aids switched to the unique 
program. Then he struggled to hear.
 When I applied this same technology to my clients who are 
part of a bridge group, they fell in love with it. The location is out 
of the way. They go once a week. Their hearing aids switched 
over as they enter the building. They have enjoyed the ease of 
hearing clearly while with their friends.
 Not every new feature works for everyone. Working with  
multiple manufacturers I can ensure your right 

 If you wonder if the latest technology can 
make your life a little easier, call for a free demo, 
941-244-9300.
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The Heart of South     
Venice since 1955 

For 67 years, the SVCA has been 
here for South Venice, for YOU! 

WWiitthh  yyoouurr  ssuuppppoorrtt,,  wwee  aarree  aa  ssttrroonngg  vvooiiccee  
iinn  SSaarraassoottaa  CCoouunnttyy    

MEMBERSHIP MAKES US STRONG! 
When we’re strong, we are heard at the County on 

issues that affect us—like tree trimming, ditch mow-
ing, code enforcement, mosquito spraying, drain 

maintenance, zoning, permitting, water and sewer.   

TTooggeetthheerr,,  wwee  wwoorrkk  ttoo  kkeeeepp  SSoouutthh  
VVeenniiccee  aa  ssttrroonngg  ccoommmmuunniittyy!!    

Beautiful Neighborhoods  Initiative  •  Water Quality 
Task Force  •  Siesta Waterway Clean-up   •  Sham-
rock Park Clean-up  •  Community   Emergency Re-
sponse Team  •  South Venice Garden Club  •  Gov-
ernment Affairs Committee to liaise with County  

     

SVCA’s MISSION   
To protect, preserve and improve our 
community’s character, environment 
and quality of life, and to bring South 

Venice together. 
We promote the civic, social,         
intellectual and recreational          
interests of our community.  
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FROM GAIL PARKER 
What we’re reading . . . and 
our library grows! 
    

We took the summer off and now 
we’re back! The Club will reconvene on 
Tuesday, September 20 at 3:00pm at 
the Community center. Meetings will 
then be every month on the third Tues-
day.  
The book we’ll be discussing this month is an old classic, 
The Secret Garden.  At the meeting, we will also chose our 
book for October. If you are interested in joining us, please 
join us on the 20th!   
Meanwhile, our lending library has been up and running 
for over a year now and it keeps on growing thanks to your 

ongoing donations. You can ‘leave a book, take a book’ or 
buy a book if that’s your preference—50 cents for paper-
backs, $1.00 for hardcovers. You can access the lending 
library any Tuesday, Thursday or Saturday between 
9:00am and 1:00pm or whenever the building is open for 
meetings, events or classes. 
We have popular fiction authors represented, including 
Lee Child, James Patterson, Erica Spindler, Stuart Woods, 
J.D. Robb, to name a few.  And there’s non-fiction as well.  
 
 
 

SOUTH VENICE  
GARDEN CLUB  

Clippings  

The South 
Venice 
Garden 
Club took 
a 2022 

portrait at their May 
meeting.   They took a sum-
mer break but resume 
meeting this month. 
Join them here at the SVCA 
on Monday, September 19—or any third Monday— at 1:00pm.  New members are always welcome! Every meeting fea-
tures a garden-focused speaker, pot luck refreshments, their traditional $1 plant raffle and fellowship! 

http://www.contemporaryhearing.com
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https://www.proplumbingdesign.com

https://www.proplumbingdesign.com



Page 10

 

t  

 

Got an event? Rent our hall! 
We’re open for rentals during the Coronavirus pandemic. We’re following the 

guidelines set by the CDC—and the hall can still accommodate up to 100 people.   
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

SVCA MEMBER RATES 
FULL DAY: full hall $360 or half hall $240 
HALF DAY: full hall $220 or half hall $120 

 ASK ABOUT  
MONTHLY or  

WEEKLY RATES 

NON-MEMBER RATES 
FULL DAY: full hall  $450 or half hall $300 
HALF DAY: full hall $260 or half hall $150 

AFFORDABLE and CONVENIENT    AMPLE PARKING   FULLY EQUIPPED  KITCHEN    
Contact the office at 941-493-0006 or info@southvenicebeach.org for hall availability 

and more information. (Additional cleaning fees and taxes apply.) 

Weddings • Company Parties • Birthdays  
Organization Meetings • Classes • Speakers 

Graduation Parties • Showers • Celebration of 
Life Events •  Family or Class Reunions • Dances 

Exhibitions • Product Demonstrations 
Anniversaries • Quinceañeras 
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Got an event? Rent our hall! 
We’re open for rentals during the Coronavirus pandemic. We’re following the 

guidelines set by the CDC—and the hall can still accommodate up to 100 people.   
  
  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

SVCA MEMBER RATES 
FULL DAY: full hall $360 or half hall $240 
HALF DAY: full hall $220 or half hall $120 

 ASK ABOUT  
MONTHLY or  

WEEKLY RATES 

NON-MEMBER RATES 
FULL DAY: full hall  $450 or half hall $300 
HALF DAY: full hall $260 or half hall $150 

AFFORDABLE and CONVENIENT    AMPLE PARKING   FULLY EQUIPPED  KITCHEN    
Contact the office at 941-493-0006 or info@southvenicebeach.org for hall availability 

and more information. (Additional cleaning fees and taxes apply.) 

Weddings • Company Parties • Birthdays  
Organization Meetings • Classes • Speakers 

Graduation Parties • Showers • Celebration of 
Life Events •  Family or Class Reunions • Dances 

Exhibitions • Product Demonstrations 
Anniversaries • Quinceañeras 
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Hey! Where is my 
State of the Market? 
Kelley Ann has been granted a brief time off  
because Covid took her out of commission this 
month.  So now two things are certain—1) our 
October issue with have a double month of 

listings, and 2) Covid, 
having met Kelley, 
will soon retreat and 
not dare approach 
her again!  

 

Get well 
friend, see 
you next 
month! 
 

Welcome to  the  
best neighborhood  
in Sarasota County!  



A proven performer and a professional, 
dedicated, full time real estate agent.

1314 East Venice Avenue, Venice, FL 34285
Alliance Group

Voted Best Real Estate Agent
REMax Hall of Fame Award
Lifetime Achievement Award

TO LIST or SELL, CALL: 
(941) 544-3775

email: gae.stewart@gaestewart.com
Gae Stewart-Dudley   GRI, CRSGae Stewart-Dudley   GRI, CRS

�residehomes.com
941-493-7931

Please call to see our
model home on

Flamingo Rd.

  

  

  

QUARTER PAGE 
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HALF PAGE AD 

EIGHTH  
PAGE AD 

PRSRT STD 
U.S. Postage 

Paid 
PERMIT No. 1308 
MANASOTA FL 

34260 

  South Venice Civic Association 
  720 Alligator Drive 
  South Venice Beach FL 34293 
  
  
  
  
  
  
 CURRENT RESIDENT OR 
  

Call Today   941-444-1834 
www.4SeasonsAC.com

We Always Answer -
 Never Voicemail

$10 Off Your Next AC Tune-Up

Seasonal Instant Rebates Available on
Qualifying New AC Systems! 

FINANCING AVAILABLE
CALL FOR DETAILS

License Numbers CAC057664 & CAC1817187

 Gulf Coast Carpet Cleaning & Disaster Service, LLC 
   

 // GCCCFL.COM //    .  

 

 

 

 HOUR WATER REMOVAL 24 

ABOUT US:  
•  40+ Years Experience 
•  Residential & Commercial 
•  Venice & Surrounding areas 

ADDITIONAL SERVICES: 
•  Area Rug cleaning 
•  Tile and Grout Cleaning 
•  Hardwood Floor Cleaning 
•  Air Duct Cleaning 
•  Drapery cleaning 
•  Furniture & Upholstery Cleaning 
•  Odor Removal 

12% off Any Service 

Tam
iam

i Trail Venice Ave

162 Progress Circle

Corporation Way

Center Rd

�� Carpet Cleaning
�� Hard Surface Cleaning
�� Mold Remediation
�� Air Duct Cleaning
 ...and more!

941.488.0000
40+ Years Experience!

https://www.remax.com/real-estate-agents/venice-fl-34285-gaestewartdudley-id13256245.html

